
Reese, Latasha 

-----Original Message-----
From: Victoria Dominguez [mailto:victoria.n.dominguez@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 10:36 AM 
To: Stewart, Jana 
Subject: Resignation: NorthWest Commission 

To whom it may concern: 

I, Victoria Dominguez, hereby resign to my position in the NorthWest Commission - effective 
immediately. 

It has been a great pleasure to work along side great community leaders, and look forward to 
supporting the growth and wellbeing of Pasadena. 

Sincerely, 

Victoria Dominguez 
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